
Dear Parent/Carer,

The Winter Concert Wednesday 13th December 2023

Your child has been selected to perform in Harrow Way’s Winter Concert as part of a
band, singing group or as a member of the choir.

The Winter Concert will take place at Harrow Way Community School on Wednesday
13th December. Students will be required to stay at school from 3pm for a dress
rehearsal.The concert will last approximately 45 minutes - 1 hour and will include a
selection of popular and festive songs performed by soloists, music groups,
instrumentalists and the Show Choir. The show will start at 6pm.

Tickets for the Winter Concert are now available to book online via Ticketsource and cost
£2.50 for adults and £1.00 for children. There will only be a limited number of tickets to
purchase on the door, so please book online to guarantee your place! Ticket Purchasing
online will close at 3pm on the 13th December.

If you are happy for your child to participate, please could you complete the Google Form
here. Please also indicate whether you will be attending and how many people you will
be bringing with you to help us in our planning.

Performers will be required to wear full, correct school uniform, and it will be
necessary for parents to arrange for their child’s safe transport home.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thanks in advance for all your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Massiah
Curriculum Leader of Music.
emily.massiah@harrowway.hants.sch.uk

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/harrowway/t-qjxlrnj
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZhKEzOuet1CB35dhIepHNLI45uJYkXthmfiyL2o6S_9UF7A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZhKEzOuet1CB35dhIepHNLI45uJYkXthmfiyL2o6S_9UF7A/viewform?usp=sf_link

